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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Pursuant to M.G.L. Chapter 41, Section 81Q, notice is hereby given that the Freetown
Planning Board will conduct a public hearing on Tuesday, November 10, 2020 at 6 pm. The
Planning Board will hold the hearing to review a proposed amendment to the Rules &
Regulations of the Planning Board as Site Plan Review Authority. The proposed amendment
would insert text outlining additional requirements for Large-Scale Ground-Mounted Solar
Photovoltaic Installations. The text of the section is on file at the Town Clerk’s office at the
Town Hall, 3 North Main Street, Assonet, MA.

This legal notice is also available on www.masspublicnotices.org. All persons, parties or
corporations interested therein may appear and be heard in relation thereto.

Pursuant to Governor Baker’s March 12, 2020 Order Suspending Certain Provisions of
the Open Meeting Law, G.L. c. 30A, §18, and the Governor’s March 15, 2020 Order imposing
strict limitation on the number of people that may gather in one place, this public hearing will
be conducted via remote participation to the greatest extent possible. Members of the public
attending this hearing virtually will be allowed to comment during the portion of the hearing
designated for public comment. Instructions for attending and participating in the hearing can
be found at: https://www.freetownma.gov/planning-board/pages/planning-board-virtual-
meeting-information

Town of Freetown Planning Board

C. Nils McKay
Planning Technician



